
April 16, 1934 

 

Hon. T. J. Pendergast, 

Kansas City, Missouri. 

 

Dear Mr. Pendergast:- 

 

I am in receipt of your letter of April 14th concerning Greene Thompson. If I can get 

the rest of the Board to cooperate with me I will try to do something for Thompson. 

 

With kindest regards, I am, 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Governor 


